
 

 

 

 

We want to invite you to help us bring  the Holiday Spirit to 

these children by  sponsoring our event.  

We are in need of food for the event, gifts for 

the children, and a grand prize to raffle off.  

Ideally we would like to have a gift for every 

child. You can chose to sponsor one child or 

as many  children as you would like. We      

appreciate any help you or your company 

can provide!  
 

We will begin collecting donations on: 

December 1st, 2015 through January 6th, 2016.  

Because we believe wishes  
can come true. 

In the spirit of the holiday season, we want to make Refugee Minors’ first Holiday 

season in the U.S. special. On Friday, January 8, 2016 at 4:00 p.m., Esperanza       

Immigrant Rights Project will be hosting La fiesta de los Reyes Magos for    

unaccompanied minors and their custodians to celebrate with us! 

For more information, please contact Albertina Bocanegra at:  

(213) 251-3540, or email us at: LOPC@CCHARITIES.ORG 

 

1530 James M. Wood Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90015 | http://esperanza-la.org/ 

http://esperanza-la.org/

